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May 11, 2018

Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc.
Board of Directors
Attn: Mr. Don Gaetz, Chairman

Dear Chairman Gaetz,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this letter on behalf of Tallahassee Community
College as they seek $15 million to fund construction of the second phase of its Wakulla
Environmental Institute and create a Training Center of Excellence (WEI Training Center
of Excellence).

This project would not only create new industries, employment and education
opportunities, but it would also revolve around the requirements that the project promote
education, conservation and recreation. If funding is secured, WEI Training Center of
Excellence, would offer 28 education and workforce training programs that are all either
credit or certificate based.

Therefore, I respectfully request that TCC be given all due consideration for funding
through this grant opportunity.

Sincerely,

ol /

Neal Dunn, M.D.
Member of Congress

PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER



